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Friday 7th July 2023 

      Year 2, 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 2 

This week we have been 

looking at photographs and 

been finding out how we can 

change photos by editing.  We 

used these new skills to then 

identify whether some photos 

were real or fake.  Would you 

know the difference? 

Year 3 

This week we have been 

creating monsters for our 

stories. We thought about their 

special skills and how they 

catch their victims and made a 

wanted poster. 

Year 4 

In Computing, we researched 

the volcanic activity of Mount 

Etna, before organising the 

events chronologically ready to 

write our newspaper reports in 

our English lesson.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
810 

Shakespeare 
677 

Bannister 
770 

Pankhurst 
705 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget…  

When buying new uniform, please remember that 

school shoes should be black.  Socks should be plain 

with no logos.  PE kits should be a plain white t shirt 

and red shorts and plain, dark joggers and sweatshirt.  

 

 

Mathematician of the Week 
 
 

      Grasshopper – Riyad     Centipede – Helen 

      Oak – Tife       Elm – Romeo 

Maple – Skye  Beech – Sebastiian 

      
 

Thought for the week… 

“Don’t count the days. 

Make the days count!” 

 

 

Abdulla  

 

Saffiyah 

Alina 

Helping at Home 

Join the local library so that you can 

access lots of different books during 

the summer holiday. 

 

Damian   Lacie 

Nusrat 
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